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This consultation ran from 20/03/2025 to 19/04/2025. The below statement has been
provided to summarise the Port of London Authority’s response.

Following the consultation on the location and characteristics of warning lights at Tideway Tunnel
Combined Sewer Outfall (CSO) sites along the Thames, no responses were received.

Accordingly, the PLA, Tideway and their contractors - NASH Maritime and Beckett Rankine - have
taken this as an indication of general acceptance of the appropriateness of the proposed lights.
These lights will therefore be brought into operation at the relevant sites in due course, with details
to be communicated via Notice to Mariners.

Lydia Hutchinson
Marine Manager



